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NOTICE

The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and has the honor of reminding them, in fulfillment of the recommendations of the Sixth and Seventh Meetings of Ministers of Justice or of Ministers or Attorneys General of the Americas, that the Second Meeting of Officials Responsible for the Penitentiary and Prison Policies of the OAS Member States will take place in Valdivia, Chile, from August 26 to 28, 2008.
The honorable permanent missions are requested kindly to inform the Department of Public Security of the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security as to who will represent their states at the Second Meeting of Officials Responsible for the Penitentiary and Prison Policies of the OAS Member States.
The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States–Department of Public Security–avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the permanent missions to the OAS the assurances of its highest consideration.
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